
Visit nightinacar.org to sign up or donate.
Contact Leslie Bunge at 309-319-2820 for more information.

Night In A Car

When & where will this event take place?

A homelessness simulation that shines a spotlight on the hidden aspect of homelessness
that many in our community experience--living in their cars. Participants will "live" out of
their cars during the overnight hours. HSHM is challenging participants to raise $1,000 per
car.

Friday, February 2nd, 2024. The simulation will take place at Trinity Lutheran Church, 801
South Madison Street, in Bloomington. Check in time is 7 p.m. You can also choose to join
us online and participate from your own driveway. 

What is Night In A Car?

How do I get involved?


